
WONDERFUL NEWS!
Plett recently secured its place as one of the seven special

destinations around the world to come and experience the annual
whale breeding and calving season. It has been a phenomenal whale
watching year so far ,with countless whale and dolphin sightings each

day from Robberg all the way to Keurbooms and beyond. 



We are thrilled to report a huge surge
in bookings over the last 6 weeks as
the word got out there about the Plett
Camino. We have bumper months in
September, October and November,
so expect to see plenty of action on
our social media pages.

a huge surge in bookings 

In Plett, the whale season runs from June to mid-December with
peak season being September and October. Judging by the activity
in August, we think the next two months are going to be awesome.

It is the ideal opportunity to book a Camino and at the same time
come and experience Humpback, Southern Right, Bryde’s, Sei and

even Orca whales in this beautiful habitat.

We had only four full slots left for the
rest of the year, but have managed
to open up another one right at the
end on the 10th of December just
before the holidays start and the
whole country descends onto Plett
for the festive season!

only four full slots left 

These slots are still available and so if you have been sitting on the
fence, get in touch with us and we will make a plan for your group.



We also have space on the 3rd of December for those parents who
are driving to Plett to drop their kids at the Plett Rage and are

looking for some peace and quiet over the ensuing five days. This
Camino is perfectly timed to start on Sunday the 3rd December
and finishes on Friday the 8th just in time to take your happy but

exhausted child back home.

We have had a lot of queries
from single ladies in particular,
who wish to book a Camino on

their own and wonder if it is safe
to do so. Each Camino is guided
by two qualified guides, and we

have a whole team in the
background who ensure that

each person is safe and looked
after. Our hiker’s safety is of

utmost importance to us, so you
can rest assured knowing that

we’ve got your back.


